Chetek Senior Citizens Scholarship


Must be returned to the guidance office by May 1st, 2024.

This scholarship is open to all graduating seniors of Chetek-Weyerhaeuser High School who will be attending an institute of higher learning.

Name:  

Mailing Address:  

Name of Post-Secondary School You Plan To Attend: 

Intended Major:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Essay:  Write a short essay on how you have been affected by your own personal experiences with the elderly community. (This may be done on a separate sheet if preferred)

